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 American Sikh Forum Helps in Disseminating COVID-19 Information  

 

New York, NY (March 2020) - American Sikh Forum consulted with health and dental professionals in 

disseminating the COVID-19 Precautions to the Sikh Gurudwaras and places of worship. The North American 

Sikh Medical and Dental Association (NASMDA) issued Recommendations for Gurudwaras (Sikh Places of 

Worship), Volunteers and Congregation members.  American Sikh Forum forwarded NASMDA’s 

recommendations and guidelines to Shiromani Gurudwara Parbandhak Committee (SGPC), the apex body 

managing Sikh Shrines in Punjab, India. 
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